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Special Attention: CDX PEEP USERS  
 

 
 

 March 21, 2014  
 
 
ALL ASSOCIATION MEMBERS  
 

 
Circular Letter 14-1652  

 
 
RE: Announcement that CDX Rescinds the December 31, 2014 Sunset of PEEP  
 
For your review, attached is an announcement from the Compensation Data Exchange, LLC 
(CDX) dated March 21, 2014.  The announcement states that CDX has decided not to 
sunset the Policy Entry and Edit Package (PEEP) on December 31, 2014.   
 
Please refer to the attached announcement from CDX for additional details.  
 
If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact Kim LaHoud from MWCIA at 
952.897.6412 or by email at kim.lahoud@mwcia.org.  

 
 
 
                
 



Compensation Data Exchange LLC 
7701 France Avenue South, Suite 450 

Minneapolis, MN  55435 
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ANNOUNCEMENT 

 
March 21, 2014 

 
To: CDX PEEP Users 
 
From: CDX Management 
 
Re: CDX RESCINDS THE DECEMBER 31, 2014 SUNSET OF PEEP 
 
In October 2012, CDX issued an announcement advising that the PEEP product 
would no longer be available after December 31, 2014. Since that time, an 
increasing number of carrier users have expressed concerns over losing the 
functionality that PEEP provides. 
 
In addressing these concerns, and to make sure our memberships are adequately 
served, the Management of CDX has, therefore, decided not to sunset PEEP on 
December 31, 2014 and, instead, to retain it in our suite of products. 
 
CDX remains committed to delivering the best service possible and to be 
responsive to the needs of our members. 
 
 
 
 
 
 


	Circular Letter 14-1652
	Sunset PEEP announcement 031114

